
 



What is MiPP?

➢ A social enterprise started by two 
Neighbourhood Houses to generate funds for 
their community programs. 

➢ Selling greeting cards and bookmarks that 
are designed and made in Port Phillip. 

➢ Provides learning and training opportunity 
as a pathway for locals to get into 
employment, volunteering and study. 

➢ Engages local artists for designs that 
capture an essence of Port Phillip. 
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MiPP Products

➢ MiPP has created greeting cards and bookmarks 
for the pilot phase of the social enterprise. 

➢ The designs are by local artists. Capturing 
their vision of Port Philip. 

➢ The products are planet friendly.  

➢ They are printed on 100% post consumer, 
recycled card and use recycled brown 
envelopes. 

➢ Protected in plant-based cellophane sleeves. 
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Local Artists

➢ The designs/images on the MiPP products are 
by local Port Phillip artists.  

➢ Ardent photographer like Marcus, Susan and 
Kate. 

➢ Established artist like Suesy and Trudy. 
Passionate artist like Ant. 

➢ Emerging artists using art as therapy, like 
Shannon, Clint, Michael and Mark: from 
Galiamble Residency for indigenous men 
recovering from alcohol and drug dependency. 
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Profits into Programs

➢ MiPP is a partnership between SouthPort 
Community Centre and Elwood + St Kilda 
Neighbourhood Learning Centre. 

➢ The social enterprise aims to generate funds 
for community programs. 

➢ Provides social enterprise learning and 
retail training opportunities to locals 
through the ARCS course. 

➢ A pathway to employment, volunteering & 
study 
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Selling Greeting Cards

➢ There are 8 designs of greeting cards. 

➢ Labeled as GC-01 to GC-08 with title of the 
image and the Artist’s initials. 

➢ Greeting cards are $6 per card. 

➢ Or $22/set of 4. Saving $2. There are 2 
sets. 

➢ GC-A, which includes GC-01 to GC-04. 

➢ GC-B, which includes GC-05 to GC-08.  
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Selling Bookmarks

➢ There are 8 designs of bookmarks. 

➢ Labeled as BM-01 to BM-08 with title of the 
image and the Artist’s initials. 

➢ Bookmarks are $4 each. 

➢ Or $14/set of 4. Saving $2. There are 2 
sets. 

➢ BM-A, which includes BM-01 to BM-04. 

➢ BM-B, which includes BM-05 to BM-08.  
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Purchasing Products

➢ At SouthPort Community Centre, 154 Liardet 
Street, Port Melbourne. Cash Only. 

➢ Elwood + St Kilda Neighbourhood Learning 
Centre, 87 Tennyson Street, Elwood. 

➢ MiPP pop up shop at Station Pier.  

➢ MIPP’s Online shop 

➢ Click + Collect at SPCC & E+SNLC. 
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